PRESS RELEASE

U.S. Congressman

Nick Rahall

WORKING FOR WEST VIRGINIANS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: SHAWN BECKETT
September 23, 1994 Phone: (202) 225-3452

RAHALL ANNOUNCES $254,675 FOR REGIONAL CONTRACTING AGENCY

BECKLEY, W.Va. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that West
Virginia’s Regional Contracting Assistance Center (RCAC) received a FY 95 Department
of Defense Procurement Technical Assistance Cooperative Agreement Award of $254,675.

This grant will help the RCAC centers in Beckley and Huntington continue assisting
local businesses in selling goods and services to the federal government. Rahall, who was
instrumental in getting satellite offices of the RCAC in Huntington and Beckley, said,

"Through technical advice and on-line services, RCAC links West Virginia businesses with
new economic opportunities."
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